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Mon 15 Aug Teacher Only Day 

Tues 16 Aug Snow Academy 

Wed 17 Aug Whole school kapa haka practice 

Tues 23 Aug Snow Academy 

Wed 24 Aug Whanau practices - kapa haka 

Thurs 25 Aug Y11 Geography Field Trip 

Fri 26 Aug Science 1.4 Assessment Week 

Tues 30 Aug Snow Academy 

Wed  31 Aug Senior School Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

Thank you to Barbara van der Woerd for all your work 
and time doing the ball photos.  
Here is the link: 
https://bphotographyconz.queensberryworkspace.com/
rockball2022. Password is 2022 
 
People can download the images in 4 different sizes if 
they wish for free, or purchase prints/ framed prints/ 
canvases from the site, or they can feel free to contact 
Barbara. Email: info@bphotography.co.nz  

mailto:info@bphotography.co.nz


New Construction Trades Academy 

Above photo of Lesley Edmonds, Elijah Pui, Marama 
Allen Steve Mackrell and Peter MacDonald looking at 
the site for the new construction trades academy to 
build a removable 3 bedroom house. 
 
Here is the link for the job vacancy that includes two 
days with the college's Construction Trades Academy.  
 
https://www.trademe.co.nz/a/jobs/education/tutoring-
training/listing/3700771040?bof=0cSYOpga 
 
AGC are doing the recruitment for this position, 
therefore direct any queries to Peter MacDonald. A 
role description is available on request. For further 
information or to express your interest please contact: 
Peter Macdonald, Human Resources 027 674 7647 
mailto:hr@agchallenge.co.nz  

Senior Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Wednesday 31 August for senior students only. 
 
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/8dgdq  
 
BOOKING and QR 
CODE 
 
Booking code 8dgdq 

Reminder  
 
Teacher Only Accord Day 
 
Monday 15 August 

Inspiring Stories Project 
 
Inspiring Stories is a project that hopes to inspire 
student-encouragement throughout college and in life. 
Narratives of belonging and potential will be captured 
on film by iwi leaders (belonging - people and place) 
and college alumni (potential -  showcasing the area 
or field they have chosen to pursue and through their 
stories of overcoming adversity).  
 
These narratives will be shared through a video library 
and then packaged to be delivered as class resources 
for the subjects: science, technology, literacy, arts, 
numeracy, and social sciences.  
 
It is also envisioned that the alumnis' reflections of 
their journey through college and into career pathways 
will highlight to students the important role that the 
Habits of Mind played in their overcoming and in their 
successes. We hope that these resources will help 
students to continue their adoption of the Habits Of 
Mind as dispositions of learning and character.  
 
Ana Te Putere O Te Rangi Allen (Ngati Ruaka / Ngati 
Rangi / Uenuku). 
 
Photo on right: Students engaging in the Inspiring 
Stories Projects. 

Student Teacher 
 
Welcome to our new student teacher her name is  
Olivia McIntyre, she is 26 years old. 
Olivia firstly studied Culinary Arts and Business in 
Wellington for 3 years Then was cheffing in 
Ohakune when she got the opportunity to work 
alongside students. 
 
Olivia really enjoys helping them learn, teaching 
them and supporting them. This year she is 
studying a graduate diploma of learning and 
teaching through distance at Massey. 



Sports Update 4th August 
 
Snowsports 
Students had their first day up the mountain last week But 
unfortunately the weather was not good this week.  
 
Football 
Our school mixed football team headed to Taupo on Monday 
to play a very structured and experienced Tauhara College. 
It was a great, close game played in beautiful weather, but 
they narrowly lost 2-1. 
Monday 8th Rua vs Taumarunui 
This was such a fun game! A tight score line with Ruapehu 
scoring the wining goal in the last 30secs, final score 2-1. 
 
Girls Rugby 
Had a bye the first week back and last week couldn't due to 
Whanganui Girls College defaulting.  They are looking 
forward to being able to play this week against Cullinane. 
 
Boys Rugby 
Last week our boys had a bye in the Whanganui competition 
so instead played a friendly game against Taumarunui High 
School, winning 67-0. This week the opposing team has 
defaulted. 
 
Basketball 
The first week back our junior boys team headed to 
Whanganui and lost 61-11 Whanganui High School. 
These boys are really enjoying being able to play in this 
weekly competition. 
 
Squash 
Secondary Schools Squash Nationals 
Well done to the Ruapehu College Squash Teams at the 
Nationals. The boys came 14/32 after some huge battles. The 
girls won the plate. 
Also congratulations to Liam Burnard who was named as 
reserve for the New Zealand Trans-Tasman team 
 
Interclub finals were held on Tuesday evening, both college 
teams played with College 1 winning  and College 2 coming 
2nd. The competition includes teams from Ohakune, 
Waiouru, Taumarunui and Turangi so it is a big competition 
and they have dominated it from the start. 
 
 
Netball 
This weekend our girls play against Kaiwhaiki Golds at 
2.30pm in Laird Park, Whanganui 
Final score 25-13 to Kaiwhaiki Netball Club. 

Representative 
Teams 
 
Congratulations to the 
following students who 
have been picked for 
the following 
representative teams.  
 
Whanganui Boys 
Under 14 Team 
Te Orangi Te Riaki 
Steelie Hammond 
Dayton Muru Albert 
Chrissy Winter 

Tuharakia Wallace-
Mcleod 
William Waitokia 
 
Whanganui Girls 
Under 15 Team 
Rose Soverel 
Malena Hawira 
 
Whanganui Girls 
Under 18 Team 
Maina Gray 
Hye-le Wihare-Hansen 
Jizaiah-Ley Edmonds 






